
To All Mt. Hebron Members 

August 23, 2022 

 
 

 
God has truly blessed our church to be a beacon of light in the community, and he has 

sustained us in all phases of ministry throughout the years. 

 

To update our directory, we are asking all current members & former members who would like 

to restore their membership to please submit the following information. 

Name, address (email & mailing), cell phone number and an alternate contact number. Also, a 

photo can be submitted if available. 

The church covenant defines a member in good standing as one who worships regularly, serves 

God and other members of the community by faithfully giving your time, talents and finances to 

support the expenses of the church. 

M ember s who live out of town can remain in good standing by continuing to contribute to the 

chu rch on a regular basis. 

Sick and homebound members that were in good standing before will continue to remain as 

such. 

Beginning January 1, 2023, only members that are in good standing will be eligible to receive 

ALL the benefits that they are entitled to, such as use of the church for weddings, funerals and 

repast etc. 

Member registration forms will be available at the church, or you can register online through 

our church website www.mthbc.com 

Please note that every member must register as an individual, and not as a family. 

Ways to Give: 

CashApp - $MtHBC 
 

Paypal - mthebron@nctv.com 
 

Mail P.O. Box 281, Aliceville, AL 35442 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

http://www.mthbc.com/
mailto:mthebron@nctv.com

